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Posted: November 14, 2014 

 
Ground Control to Commander Hadfield 

 
Commander Chris Hadfield will be paying a special visit to St. 
Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School in Kingston on Monday, 
November 17th. But he won’t be there in person.  
 
In support of the school’s on-going EcoSchools efforts, they have 
set up a Skype session with the astronaut. Commander Hadfield 
will speak to the entire school population via Skype in the 
gymnasium. Students have prepared questions for the astronaut 

during the session, which begins at 9:45 a.m. St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School 
is Platinum certified in the provincial EcoSchools program, the highest level of 
certification. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


